
 
 
 

St Paul’s Mini- Model United Nations, Saturday, December 3, 2016 

Dear Potential St Paul’s Mini-MUNers & Parents: 

It is time for St Paul’s Mini-Model United Nations! This letter contains important             
information which will serve as guaranteed of participation in the Mini-MUN conference            
which will be at St Paul’s School this year. Please read and sign the information below and                 
give the signed form to ​ Ms Sayler by Monday, October 31​. 

Filling out and submitting the form at the bottom of this page guarantees: 

1. A place at Mini-MUN. 

2. Students will need to be picked up/dropped off at ​St. Paul’s School​ (Rua Juqia, 166): 

Saturday drop off 8:00am; pick up 12:30pm 

There is no cost to attend this event. Snacks are provided, but not lunch.  

The MUN advisors are extremely excited about this opportunity and look forward to the              
conference! 

Sincerely, 

Ms Sayler, Mr Trajano, and Mr. Levati 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



St Paul’s Mini-Model United Nations  

Saturday, December 3 8am-12:30pm 

SPMini-MUN INTENT COMMITMENT FORM 

By signing this form, I guarantee my commitment to attend the Mini-MUN at St. Paul’s School. I                 
understand that I am providing my own transportation to/from the conference.  

Name of Student: ____________________________________________ Grade: ___________ 

 

Student Signature: ______________________________________ GR Number:___________ 

 

Name of Parent: _______________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Signature: _____________________________________________________________  

 
 


